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TETA Meets at
the Turf Professionals Equipment
Company’s New Location

Members of TETA met at TPEC's new Franklin Park Loca-
tion in May. Jim Shone and Kevin Humke of Spraying Systems
provided the education for the day. They went over the latest
advancements in spray nozzle selection, followed by live
demonstrations of GPS (global positioning system) enabled
spray control. Many technicians were present to learn about
these processes and more. Thank you to our presenters, Jim
Shone, Kevin Humke, and Ivan Brown. A special thank you goes
to Mike Murphy and TPEC for providing the space for the meet-
ing and a fantastic lunch for everyone present. -0€C

Members of TETA spent the morning listening to Kevin Humke
and Jim Shone of Teelet and learning about spray technology.

Who says nozzle selection is not important?
Notice the coarse droplets on the left compared to the finer spray droplets on the right.




